
 

 

MINUTES OF THE COMMUNITY SAFETY PRECINCT MEETING, HELD IN THE 
COUNCIL CHAMBERS ON TUESDAY 23rd January 2018, COMMENCING AT 
10.05AM. 
 
PRESENT:   Senior Constable David Ford (NSW Police), Vicki Barnes (Kyalite 
Hotel), Robert Stewart (Balranald Shire Council), Inspector Huggett (NSW Police),  
Robyn Johnson (Mallee Family Care), Wally Johnson (Presbyterian Church), Hank 
VanDerVeen (Tooleybuc Sports) 
 
APOLOGIES:  Paul Hadlow, Sgt  Narelle Tucker (NSW Police) Superintendent 
Condon (NSW Police) and Cr Leigh Byron (Mayor, Balranald Shire Council). 
 
 
Previous Minutes were accepted by Vicki Barnes and Seconded by Robyn Johnson.  
 
BUSINESS ARISING FROM PREVIOUS MINUTES 
 
Nil.  
 
POLICE STATISTICS & UPDATES 
 
Senior Constable advised it has been relatively quiet in both Balranald and Euston, 
had a few minor issues at Mission but nothing major 
 
Des will be visiting shortly to liaise with Aboriginal people. 
 
Balranald and Euston will merge into Barrier Area on 25.03.2018. 
 
No command structure has been published to date. 
 
He advised that we will not be losing any numbers within the police force for 
Balranald and Euston. 
 
The Highway Patrol position is currently still vacant. 
 
Bob advised the committee that General Manager would be chairing he LEMC whilst 
Andre would be  our LEMO, Vlad will be the delegate for LEMC. 
 
New Business:   
 
Nil.  
 

GENERAL BUSINESS:  
 
Robyn and Wally Johnson both resigned from this committee, as they will be moving 
from Balranald in the near future. 
 
NEXT MEETING:  The next meeting will be held on Tuesday 17th April 2018 at 
10:00am. 
 
CLOSURE:  There being no further business the meeting closed at 10.20am.  


